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From: Mike Grant 
Sent: 19 March 2012 14:06
To: 'Boyd Andy'
Cc: Graham Wyatt
Subject: RE: Cherwell planning application: retail units at Southam Road, Banbury
To be honest it is only a few hundred yards from the station and likely to be a small precinct, something like Morrisons? I do not think a bid for PCSO funding would be supported. However it commands a high position and may afford camera coverage of Tescos roundabout and associated surrounds. It may also be useful for ANPR and offer a very good chance of  being high enough to give us a radio mast site for further IP meshing of Banbury. It is unlikely we could ask for income as the site is not big enough and will self provide security. But it does impact on garage forecourt crime and CCTV coverage of the Southam Rd with ANPR would be welcome for a very meagre one off outlay by the developer. I do stress I have just seen this one aerial photograph and read accompanying text. I have not seen any detail.
 

Please get Phil to look, but I think it may have a good ANPR potential, especially when we are struggling to get this end of Town covered?
Mike Grant 
Safer Communities Manager 
Safer Communities 
Cherwell District Council 
01295 227989 
07799 478 237 
mike.grant@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 

 



From: Boyd Andy [mailto:Andy.Boyd@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk] 
Sent: 19 March 2012 13:09
To: Mike Grant
Subject: FW: Cherwell planning application: retail units at Southam Road, Banbury
Importance: High
Mike,

Another one!

What do you think,

Andy

A.Boyd
Superintendent 

Cherwell LPA

01295 754510
07970145392
andy.boyd@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk
From: Large Gillian 
Sent: 19 March 2012 10:57
To: Boyd Andy
Subject: FW: Cherwell planning application: retail units at Southam Road, Banbury
Importance: High

Andy
 
Could you let me know if there is anything that you would need to police this development.
 
Many thanks 
 
Regards
 
Gillian
 
Gillian Large
Estates Surveyor
 
Property Services Department
Fountain Court, PO Box 227, Kidlington, Oxon OX5 1YE
DDI 01865 293785         Internal 701 3785
Fax 01865 293780         Mob 07966 505698
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Helen Lease [mailto:Helen.Lease@rpsgroup.com] 
Sent: 16 March 2012 11:34
To: Large Gillian
Subject: Cherwell planning application: retail units at Southam Road, Banbury
Importance: High
 

Gillian,
 

I attach a location map for a proposed retail park comprising a food store of c.5600 sq m and a series of smaller non-food retail units totaling about 7,500 sq m, plus a petrol filling station all on the site of a warehouse forming part of the Kraft factory on Ruscote Avenue (the Kraft factory will remain in use).  There will be 750 parking spaces provided.
 

The warehouse would be demolished and the site redeveloped for the new stores & filling station, all accessed off a new access onto Southam Road.
 

Could you please check whether there would be any requirements for policing this development.
 

We need to turn this around quickly as if we are going to make a claim, we need to liaise with CDCs Safer Communities Manager before we do to ensure a 'joined up' approach.
 

Many thanks
Helen
 

	 

	Helen Lease
Associate - RPS Planning & Development
2420 The Quadrant, Aztec West, Almondsbury,
Bristol, BS32 4AQ.
United Kingdom
 
Tel:
+44 (0) 1454 853 000
Fax:
+44 (0) 1454 205 820 
Email:
Helen.Lease@rpsgroup.com
www:
www.rpsgroup.com
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